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Josh Dumbleton

From: John {kvdjhf@sccoast.net]
Sent: Monday, Aprii 02, 2007 7:44 AM
To: josh.dumbleton@fumcconway.org

Subject: linsipring and thrilling concert

Josh, | attended the concert yesterday, April 1, and was impressed by your intelligence skill, and musical
interpretations and presentation. The Grand Strand and in particular CFUMC are truly lucky to have a musician of
your stature in this community. A standing ovation for your performance was not sufficient - there should have be
bravos and at least two curtain calls. Thank you for a moving experience. | had another commitment and could
not attend the reception - just wanted to give my kudos to you. John Fulmer (Carolina Master Chorale member).

4/2/2007



